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Top DEP Stories 
   
Daily Item: PEMA director: Rail company made decision to burn five cars instead of just one 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/pema-director-rail-company-made-decision-to-burn-five-cars-
instead-of-just-one/article_022edce6-f7a9-50ba-9070-988abd19f059.html  
 
Meadville Tribune: PEMA director: Rail company made decision to burn five cars instead of just one 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/pema-director-rail-company-made-decision-to-burn-five-
cars-instead-of-just-one/article_4085790e-7102-50d0-9338-7693fc8f2cd0.html 
 
New Castle News: PEMA director: Rail company made decision to burn five cars instead of just one 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/pema-director-rail-company-made-decision-to-burn-
five-cars-instead-of-just-one/article_5f91eaa0-b3b8-11ed-b320-bb79b7a4924d.html 
 
New Castle News: Local officials: Farms animals OK here after derailment 
https://www.ncnewsonline.com/news/local_news/local-officials-farms-animals-ok-here-after-
derailment/article_c2b5b16e-b3ab-11ed-8d8b-83ae60acb8bb.html 
 
Sharon Herald: PEMA director: Rail company made decision to burn 5 cars instead of just 1 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/pema-director-rail-company-made-decision-to-burn-5-cars-
instead-of-just-1/article_b9962e85-b41b-5f14-ba29-fc9ce76bdd7f.html 
 
Mentions   
 
Erie Times: Even 100+ miles from the Ohio derailment, Pa. residents are asking: Should I be worried? 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/politics/elections/2023/02/23/east-palestine-disaster-caused-
concern-across-western-pa/69914296007/ 
 
Train Derailment 
 
News-Item: Toxic wastewater from Ohio train derailment moved to Texas 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/national/toxic-wastewater-from-ohio-train-derailment-moved-to-
texas/article_03532b30-28a6-5f2e-acc8-f6e386d441e4.html  
 
Sun-Gazette: NTSB focusing on wheel bearings following train derailment 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/02/ntsb-focusing-on-wheel-bearings-following-
train-derailment/ 
 
Sun-Gazette: White House urging higher fines for train safety violations 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/02/white-house-urging-higher-fines-for-train-
safety-violations/  
 
Sun-Gazette: Train crew had little warning before Ohio wreck, probe 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2023/02/train-crew-had-little-warning-before-ohio-
wreck-probe/  
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Pennlive: Toxic wastewater from Ohio train derailment sent to Texas 
https://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2023/02/toxic-wastewater-from-ohio-train-derailment-sent-
to-texas.html 
 
Pennlive: Pa. residents near train derailment ask not to be forgotten: ‘We count, too’ 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/02/western-pa-residents-near-train-derailment-say-we-count-
too-ask-not-to-be-forgotten.html 
 
Pennlive: Train crew had little warning before Ohio wreck, investigation finds 
https://www.pennlive.com/nation-world/2023/02/train-crew-had-little-warning-before-ohio-wreck-
investigation-finds.html 
 
WITF: Here’s the most thorough explanation yet for the train derailment in East Palestine 
https://www.witf.org/2023/02/23/heres-the-most-thorough-explanation-yet-for-the-train-derailment-
in-east-palestine/ 
 
WFMZ: Pa. lawmakers press state, local leaders on 'totally preventable' Ohio train derailment 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/pennsylvania/pa-lawmakers-press-state-local-leaders-on-totally-
preventable-ohio-train-derailment/article_7cf3d96a-b38f-11ed-b067-031b0b011dd0.html 
 
Erie Times: Ohio train derailment happened moments after crew warned of axle overheating, NTSB says 
https://www.goerie.com/story/news/nation/2023/02/23/ohio-train-derailment-ntsb-releases-initial-
findings/11330765002/ 
 
Meadville Tribune: NTSB: Train crew got safety alert just before derailment 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/ntsb-train-crew-got-safety-alert-just-before-
derailment/article_0654e679-46e8-577e-92ee-a57907d37b3d.html 
 
Daily Local/ DelcoTimes/The Mercury/The Reporter: Train crew had little warning before East Palestine 
derailment, NTSB says 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/02/23/train-crew-got-safety-alert-just-before-east-palestine-
derailment-ntsb-says/  
 
KYW News: 'I made the wrong decision to stay': Residents near Norfolk Southern train derailment testify  
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/ntsb-alert-came-moments-before-train-
derailment-near-pa  
 
WHYY: Here’s the most thorough explanation yet for the train derailment in East Palestine 
https://whyy.org/npr_story_post/east-palestine-train-derailment-ntsb-preliminary-report-wheel-
bearing/  
 
6 ABC News: East Palestine residents confront officials, Norfolk Southern amid new cleanup plan 
https://6abc.com/east-palestine-residents-confront-officials-norfolk-southern-amid-/12866020/  
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Climate Change 
 
NBC 10: Climate Change Could Be Culprit in Deaths of Humpback Whales 
https://www.nbcphiladelphia.com/news/national-international/climate-change-could-be-culprit-in-
deaths-of-humpback-whales/3507469/  
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Bedford Gazette: Township authorizes eminent domain to complete rail trail 
https://www.bedfordgazette.com/news/local/township-authorizes-eminent-domain-to-complete-rail-
trail/article_a53c884c-fe1c-58f1-957a-1967586f7158.html 
 
Erie Times: Resolving to do better: Penn State Behrend initiative to bolster industry and environment 
https://www.goerie.com/story/business/2023/02/19/penn-state-behrend-wabtec-make-erie-pa-
project-resolve/69656630007/ 
 
WJET-TV: EPA outlines another $550 million toward addressing environmental inequity 
https://www.yourerie.com/news/national-news/epa-outlines-another-550-million-toward-addressing-
environmental-inequity/ 
 
Daily Local: Brandywine Conservancy to launch Greenway grant program funded by DCNR 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/02/23/brandywine-conservancy-to-launch-greenway-grant-program-
funded-by-dcnr/  
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly to hire its first city forester, and plant thousands of trees over the next 
decade 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/philadelphia-tree-canopy-plan-heat-island-environmental-justice-
20230223.html  
 
The Mercury: From the Ground Up: Bringing the outside back in at the Philadelphia Flower Show 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/02/23/from-the-ground-up-bringing-the-outside-back-in-at-the-
philadelphia-flower-show/  
 
MyChesCo: Senators Invite Stakeholder Input Ahead of 2023 Farm Bill Process 
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/national/senators-invite-stakeholder-input-ahead-of-2023-farm-
bill-process/  
 
6 ABC News: Previewing what's to see at Philly Home and Garden Show 2023 
https://6abc.com/philly-home-and-garden-show-2023-greater-philadelphia-expo-center-at-oaks-when-
is-where/12870589/  
 
Tribune-Democrat: Southmont Borough welcomes bald eagle family 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/southmont-borough-welcomes-bald-eagle-family/article_cd358f96-
b2f8-11ed-8c9f-8f990e2ed0d8.html  
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Energy 
 
Daily Review: Yaw will reintroduce energy choice bill, discusses solar bonding 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/yaw-will-reintroduce-energy-choice-bill-discusses-solar-
bonding/article_052d22b0-bf82-57fd-ac16-7fbddfa8d6e7.html  
 
Huntingdon Daily News: HVAC upgrades approved at JVSD 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/hvac-upgrades-approved-at-jvsd/article_863d679c-
80ee-56d4-839a-9b68b3131ac3.html 
 
KYW News: Marine commission: Whale deaths not linked to wind prep work 
https://www.audacy.com/kywnewsradio/news/local/marine-commission-whale-deaths-not-linked-to-
wind-prep-work  
 
KYW News: 30 N.J. mayors call for moratorium on offshore wind activity and further investigation in 
whale deaths 
https://whyy.org/articles/new-jersey-mayors-moratorium-offshore-wind-activity-whale-deaths/  
 
Mining 
 
Altoona Mirror: NES&L seeks to deepen quarry 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2023/02/nesl-seeks-to-deepen-quarry/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Daily Local: High court ruling permits reimbursements for pipeline legal costs 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/02/23/high-court-ruling-permits-reimbursements-for-pipeline-legal-
costs/  
  
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
abc27: 2 Lancaster County farms confirm cases of avian flu 
https://www.abc27.com/local-news/lancaster/2-lancaster-county-farms-confirm-cases-of-avian-flu/ 
 
Waste 
 
Corry Journal: City to go with Waste Management for garbage, recycling 
https://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article_9742a2fa-b39f-11ed-96d9-e78f2f640e4c.html 
 
Water 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Manheim Twp. school board sees positive trend for finances; superintendent 
clarifies info on chemical spill 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/regional/manheim-twp-school-board-sees-positive-trend-for-
finances-superintendent-clarifies-info-on-chemical-spill/article_e1b41678-b2ed-11ed-abb5-
1fdc3a85238d.html 
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Huntingdon Daily News: County surveying municipal water and sewer infrastructure\ 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/county-surveying-municipal-water-and-sewer-
infrastructure/article_c18a9a5d-dd1f-563e-91cb-65a850ef1f0b.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Lake levels discussed by local officials 
https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/lake-levels-discussed-by-local-
officials/article_889d1d8e-430d-5371-bfa0-52d69bb52b24.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
WFMZ: Paradise Twp. hears from engineer for proposed Poconos resort 
https://www.wfmz.com/news/area/poconos-coal/paradise-twp-hears-from-engineer-for-proposed-
poconos-resort/article_74dfa2e4-b3ef-11ed-b615-8f6a8dcba085.html#tncms-source=Homepage-Top-
Stories 
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